PUBLIC HEARING
City of Harrisburg

Pruett Building
107 E. Church St.

Harrisburg, IL

The City of Harrisburg will have a Public Hearing on April 28, 2023 immediately following the adjourned council meeting of 8:00 a.m. to discuss the Energy Transition Grant.  The Public is invited to attend.

Terri Jenkins

City Clerk










